
Dear Sir/Madam

TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
REFERENCE:  MC/21/2328
APPEALS REF: APP/A2280/W/22/3307648
LOCATION: Land South Of Bush Road  Near Cuxton  Medway Kent

With reference to my previous letter concerning the above I would now like to inform you of 
the date and venue of the Local Inquiry.

The appeal is to be considered by an Inspector at a Public Inquiry on 23rd March 2023 
starting at 10:00. It will be held at:

The Rochester Corn Exchange, Northgate, Rochester, ME1 1LS

You are able to obtain a copy of the Planning Inspectorate’s booklet “Guide to taking part in 
planning appeals” from www.planning-inspectorate.gov.uk. Documents relating to the appeal 
can be viewed online at https://publicaccess1.medway.gov.uk/online-applications/

You may attend the Inquiry if you wish to and at the discretion of the Inspector may take part 
in the discussion. If you want to receive a copy of the appeal decision you must request this 
when writing to the Inspectorate. 

There is also a dedicated page on the council’s website which will contain the most up-to-
date information: 
https://www.medway.gov.uk/info/200133/planning/1698/cuxton_winery_public_planning_inq
uiry 

If you would like to attend and participate in the hearing, please email 
planningappeals@medway.gov.uk or call 01634 331700.

Should you require details of the facilities available for disabled people, please contact the 
building administration staff of Medway Council on 01634 306000.

Yours faithfully

Please ask for: Carly Stoddart
Our Ref: MC/21/2328
Appeals Ref: 
APP/A2280/W/22/3307648
Date: 3 March 2023 
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Dave Harris
Head of Planning


